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The Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute (Founded in 1980) 
Founders: C . L . Jones and Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 

Director: Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 
Administrator: Roberto Tabares 

August 1, 2011-lnstitute Graduates Serving the Lord around the World! (Part 3) 

II Ti. 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to 
faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also. " 

Dear Praying Friends, 

In previous letters, we told you what graduates Roberto Tabares (Mexico), Arturo Quinones (Oklahoma), David 
Garcia (Spain), Arnulfo Olivo (Panama), Javier Garza (Fort Worth), 
and Chuy Lozano (New York) are doing. We ask that you pray for 
these three also: 

Missionary Otoniel Gomez: Otoniel Gomez (pictured at right with his 
family) came to us from Guatemala (Bro. Frank Martin's work), in 
1997. He was our 35 t h graduate in 2000 and returned to Guatemala to 
start a work in San Juan Ostuncalco. That church has sent out their first 
missionary (Eddy Mauricio Poz, to Honduras)! That is what I call a 
grandson to the ministry here, and that would be your great-grandson in 
your ministry! Bro Oto has also started a printing ministry, and we are using his materials for our V.B.S. here! 

Pastor Juan Gilberto Campos was the 5 l h student to graduate from our institute. He 
is pastoring the Monte de los Olivos Baptist Church in Juarez, N.L. He took this work 
when it was a mission and I had the privilege to preaching their 5 t h anniversary in 
January of this year. He is pictured to the left. 
In June, he started a Bible Institute in the church and at a pastor's meeting last week, 
found out that he has 12 students and 4 pastors helping him teach! 

Pastor Gabino Puente was the last graduate from 
our Bible Institute in 2009 (we had no graduation in 
2010 due to the change from a three year to a four 
year curriculum). He was the lay pastor of the 
Emanuel Baptist Church all the way through Bible 
Institute, and now is pastoring full time. The 

church is growing, has many missionaries and has started 2 of their own missions. 

He too, will start a Bible Institute in September for married couples in his church. 

Note: Both of these Bible Institute are starting at a time that the violence is 
getting worse, and it is very dangerous to be outside after 11 P.M. These are the 
12th and 13th institutes that have started using our notes and system of teaching! 

The work carries on, through the teaching and training of workers in the Bible Institute. Will you support the 
Institute? 

Pastor Gabino and his family 

Received for the Institute in June and July of 2011: 
$ jMuchas Gracias! Thank You! 

You make it possible to teach the Word so that Mexicans can reach the World for Christ! 

In Him, 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. -Gal. 6:9 

P.S. We hope to be able to share the good news of starting two new works in the month of July! We plan to remain 
active until the day we leave, and then when we are in the U.S., we look forward to sharing with you the many 
blessings God has given us because of your faithfulness in praying and giving. 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support: I.B.F. I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Field Address: Apartado 963 - Monterrey, N.L. - 64000, Mexico 
Field Phone (vonage): (817) 691-2309 E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 


